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Week 5 Term 4 – Wednesday 14/11/2018

What’s Coming Up in Term 4  

Thursday 15th November: Stage 2 Enrichment Day 
at Karangi Public School. 
Thursday 15th November: Stage 3 Enrichment Day 
at Nana Glen Public School. 
Thursday 15th November: Year 6 Transition day at 
Orara High School 1:45 to 2:45pm. 
Week 7, 26th to 30th Nov.: Intensive Swimming 
Thursday 6th December: Ocean Awareness 
Friday 7th December: End of Year Assembly 
Friday 7th December: Christmas Fare 
Wednesday 19th December: Last Day for students. 
 
Principal’s Report  
Last week we had a big week with the Melbourne 
cup celebrations on Tuesday.  The children really 
enjoyed learning about 

“The race that stops the nation!” 

I was lucky enough to escort the year 6 girls to an 
afternoon at Orara High school as part of their 
transitioning into secondary schooling.  The girls 
were absolutely delightful and I was very proud of 
their manners and behaviour.  Well done girls. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What a great Friday Lunch  
Last Friday we enjoyed sharing a luncheon at 
school. We picked lettuce that we had grown, 
added boiled eggs from our chickens, tomatoes and 
cheese from donations and cooked chicken pieces. 
We all sat down and the year 6 girls and teachers 
served the children.  The students used knives and 
forks and even serviettes.  It was a great way to 
share lunch and conversation.   Here’s hoping for 
many more luncheons like last Fridays… 
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Mobile Phones and Other Devices 
Lot of the children are bringing Mobile phones and 
devices to school.  I have told them that if they are 
stolen or broken, then it is their responsibility. The 
school will not be liable for any damage done to any 
device.  Most schools have a policy where devices 
are handed in at the beginning of school time and 
collected at home time.   

If a student’s behaviour is not appropriate for 
learning, then that student will not be allowed to 
have any mobile or devices time at school.  
Absolutely NO personal devices are to be used 
during class time. 
 

Uniforms. 
Again I’d like to thank the children that always wear 
their uniform with pride and to congratulate the 
children for wearing hats out in the playground and 
following our rule. It is also wonderful to see the 
girls wearing their hair in. Well done to everyone 
for making an effort to make our school look great 
and for remembering… 

NO HAT,  NO PLAY 

 

Book Covering  
We desperately need helpers to 
cover Books for us to be able to 
put them out for the kids to use. 
Please consider spending ½ an 
hour to assist with this. 

 

Stage 3 and Stage 2 Enrichment 
Day  
LAST CHANCE to bring your 
note in for tomorrow. 
All students will need private transport. 
Thank you to the parents/carers who are 
willing to take their child and possibly 
others. 
 
Stage 3 students going to Nana Glen  
Nana Glen is having a hotdog fundraiser on 
Thursday for one of their year 5 boys who has made 
it to the nationals for 800m. If your child would like 
to order a hot dog and watermelon cup please see 
the attachment and bring the money and note with 
you tomorrow. 

 
 

 
Christmas & End of Year 
As many of the students have indicated that they 
may not be here on the 14th December, we have 
decided to put the Christmas Fair on the 7th 
December, prior to the End of Year Assembly. 

We have begun our Christmas craft ready for our 
fair. 

The Christmas Fair will commence at 12 noon on 
Friday 7th December, with the End of Year Assembly 
commencing at 2 pm. 

We welcome all parents and families to help us 
celebrate the achievements of all students and to 
farewell our year 6 girls. 
 

Intensive Swimming 
Swimming will be held in week 
7.  Thanks to those who have 
already paid for their child.  
We look forward to watching 
the children’s progress over 
the week.  

Judith Muldoon  
Principal 
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